December 10, 2009
David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:
WUTC v. Burton Water Company, Inc. 

Dockets UW-091050 and UW-091051 
Dear Mr. Danner:  

Commission Staff and Burton Water Company, Inc. (Burton) have reached an agreement in principle that, if approved by the Commission, would resolve all issues in these dockets.  The parties request the Commission to cancel the prehearing conference set for December 11, 2009, and to resolve these dockets on a paper record.  The parties plan to file a settlement agreement and supporting documentation on or before December 24, 2009.  Mr. Finnigan, counsel for Burton in these dockets, gave his consent for me to file this letter on behalf of Burton.  

Sincerely,

DONALD T. TROTTER 
Assistant Attorney General 
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